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Mr. President,

The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of Viet Nam and thanks it for the presentation of the national report. 


Serbia highly values all the activities conducted and efforts invested by the authorities of Viet Nam related to the recommendations received during the previous UPR cycle.
Serbia particularly commends the Government's measures aimed at reducing poverty, guaranteeing food security, improving nutrition, promoting sustainable agriculture and providing healthcare for the people. Serbia welcomes the efforts invested in developing housing for low-income people through the adoption of the 2014 Housing Law.
We, also, highly appreciate the determination of the Government to promote human rights standards and increase the awareness of them through the education system.
We would like to recommend Viet Nam to continue to invest more efforts in fighting poverty and providing access to drinking water and sanitation in rural areas of the country.


We wish Viet Nam every success in implementing the recommendations of this cycle.            
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